
McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL
Department of Physical Education

A. S. Lamb, E$. P. K., jVI. D., director

February 9th, 1927

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Pr incipal,
MdGrill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

It is with much pleasure that I

acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 8th 

instant, announcing the intention of His Honour, 

the Lieutenant Governor to present one silver and 

one bronze medal to each faculty and school in the 

University.

I shall be pleased to write you

further as soon as I have an opportunity of dis­

cussing this matter with the Executive Committee 

of the School of Physical Education.

Yours faithfully,

asl/b


